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We	invested	in	a	large	solar	system	several	years	ago	due	to	problems	with	
supply	and	cost	from	Origin	Energy.	Now	they	put	their	hand	out	to	take	the	
power	we	generate	and	give	an	insignificant	compensation	for	it.	Our	solar	is	
better	for	the	environment	and	society,	the	power	companies	should	not	be	
allowed	to	pay	a	token	amount	for	it	and	then	charge	everyone	unreasonable	
costs	to	pass	it	on	to	them.	The	feed-in	tariff	should	not	just	be	a	benchmark	
range,	it	should	be	regulated	so	retailers	have	to	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	
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